CENTRAL MASSACHUSETTS MOSQUITO CONTROL PROJECT

MINUTES OF THE COMMISSIONERS MEETING

DATE:

November 17, 1992

TIME:

12 Noon

PLACE:

Newport Harbor Hotel and Marina, Newport, RI (in conjunction

with the NMCA Annual Meeting)

PRESENT: Frank Perrin, Ray Davis, Penny Davis, David Scott

- 1. The minutes of the October 14, 1992 Commissioners Meeting were unanimously approved.
- 2. The following payrolls were unanimously approved:

10/17/92	\$6976.40	10/24/92	\$6976.40
10/31/92	\$6938.81	11/7/92	\$6976.40
11/14/92	\$6976.40		

- 3. Invoices totalling \$1979.58 were unanimously approved.
- 4. Work is on schedule and our water management program is functioning without any serious problems.
- 5. A discussion regarding our building lease was enlightening. David has done an excellent job with this. Our goal is to eventually purchase the property in the future. For now we will attempt to get a better rental rate.
- 6. The Audubon Bill has been refiled. There may be a push to put the Bill through in December but without funding it won't work. The Bill has been modified to eliminate many objectional features.
- 7. The Northeastern Mosquito Control Association meeting was well attended by old timers as well as many new faces. A copy of David's part in the panel discussion was well received and certainly made me proud to say I'm from the Central Mass Mosquito Control Project. I was complimented by a great many old timers that I know well from Massachusetts, New Jersey, Connecticut and Rhode Island.
- 8. Meeting adjourned about 1:36 P.M. and participants returned to the NMCA meeting.
- 9. Next meeting December 17, 1992.

APPROVED: Land Chairman